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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 
Whole Class 

 
Class 2 

Dawid & Joanna 
 

Class 3 
Amelia & Tony 

 

Class 4 
Ieva & Shayla 

 

Class 5 
Lolly & Callum 

 

Class 6 
Whole Class 

 

Nursery 
George, Brie, Mollie & 

Jalne 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
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This week has been very busy across school and nursery. On Tuesday 
Classes 5 & 6 enjoyed a visit from Mrs Hatton (our Parent Governor) 
and her family’s pet tarantula spider. The children found out lots of 
information to help with their learning about minibeasts. The children 

in Classes 3 & 4 have been busy making collage pictures about the four seasons. 
Classes 1 & 2 have created amazing fire engines after learning how to make 
working wheels and axles. Everyone in school has been busy writing and we are 
really proud of the progress they are making.  
Next week is half term holiday so today is the last day in school and nursery. We 
hope everyone has an enjoyable week off and that the sun keeps shining! 

Attendance 
 

Attendance up to the end of this half 
term is 95.26%. This is absolutely 
fantastic. A big thank to everyone 
who has worked hard this term to 

keep attendance high. Below are the 
attendance rates for the classes since 

September…… 
 

Class 1—95.24% 
Class 2—96.11% 
Class 3—95.60% 
Class 4—94.66% 
Class 5—96.04% 
Class 6—93.50% 

 

We will continue to let you know how 
attendance is going and the progress 
we are making towards our target for 

this term. Together we can do it! 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45       
£2 per day 

 More information 
available from the 

office.  

Please come to the 
hall door for 

Attendance 
Whole School– 92.09% 
Class 1— 92.43% 
Class 2— 94.72% 
Class 3— 92.82% 
Class 4— 89.07% 
Class 5— 96.05% 
Class 6— 89.51% 
2s Nursery— 64.71%% 
3s Nursery— 78.93% 
 

Lates - 14 
 

Lost learning =  
3hr  29mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
After half term we 

are looking for 
people who 

understand that 
everyone is unique 

and special  

Testing 
The lateral flow 

test kits in Telford 
& Wrekin (for 
people feeling well, with no 

coronavirus symptoms) can be 
accessed from any testing site 

(the nearest is Donnington Wood 
Bowling Club, School Road). 

Anyone with main coronavirus 
symptoms is advised to book a 
test immediately at one of the 
borough's NHS ‘Test and trace’ 

sites. 

30  
Days  
Wild 

 
The children in nursery and school really 
enjoy being outdoors. We have signed up 

for the Wildlife Trusts 30 days Wild in 
June. There is a little nature or outdoor 
activity to do each day—simple things 
like looking for shapes in the clouds, or 

finding a creepy crawly.  
 

We will post each day’s activity on 
Tapestry (under Memos), starting from 
Tuesday 1st June. We would love to see 

what you get up to. Please post your 
pictures on Tapestry.  

Last day of 
school & 
nursery 
today 

 

Back to 
school & 
nursery  

Monday 7th 
June 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


Parking 
To help keep 

pupils and 
parents safe 

on the school site we 
request that you do not 

drive onto the school site 
at the start or end of the 
day or nursery session. 

Please do not park in the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. 
Disabled parking spaces 
are available in the car 

park by the Nursery 
entrance and the 

Children’s Centre car 
park. If you need to use 

one of these spaces 
please talk to the school 

office to request a permit 
and make sure you also 

display a valid blue 
badge.   

Water 
Bottles 

Please make 
sure your child 

has a water 
bottle in school 

everyday. If 
your child has 

a different drink for 
lunchtime then please 
put this in their lunch 

box. Water is available for 
all children in the hall at 

PE in school 
Children in school must 

wear school uniform 
everyday and have their 
PE kit in school all week. 

Reception 
PE on Monday & Friday 

Year 1 
PE on Wednesday & 

Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 


